
 

(Newsletter – August - October 2017) 

 

 

Note from the President            Welcome back to school           Reflections 2017-2018 

                                                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As this new school is off to a 

great start, I encourage all of 

you to make increasing 

membership the number one 

priority.  Take every opportunity 

to get new member at all of 

your school events.  We will like 

to encourage you to submit 

your Audit and 990 to the state 

office and a copy to your team 

leader on the council.  Please 

make plans to attend ALL South 

Fulton Council training.  Have a 

great year!  Glenda Shivers 

SFC PTA President 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back Students, 

Teachers, Staff and 

Administrators  

 

 

.

 

The 2017-2018 Reflections 

Theme is:  “WITHIN REACH” 

visit 

georgiapta.org/Reflections for 

more information and to 

download all the forms you 

need to run your Reflections 

Program at your school.  

Remember, you have to be in 

good standing in order for 

your students to enter.  The 

categories are:  Dance 

Choreography, Literature, 

Photography, Film Production, 

Musical Composition, and 

Visual Arts.  The Deadline to 

submit Student’s Reflection 

Entries to South Fulton 

Council PTA’s is November 1, 

2017 @ The Teaching Museum 

South, 689 North Avenue, 

Hapeville, GA 30350.  Any 

questions, contact 

Reflections Chairperson:  

Annie Gist @ 

gista@bellsouth.net (770-815-

6317) or Committee Member:  

Yvonne Murray, 

yvonnemurraytroy@yahoo.com 

(404-721-7313)  GOOD 

LUCK!!! 

 

  

 

•To help our Local Units achieve financial 

accountability and stability. 

•To become a source of information for our Local 

Units by providing cutting edge workshops and 

seminars. 

•To assist our Local Units in increasing and 

maintaining parental and community 

involvements in our schools. 

•To maintain consistent and effective 

communication with the Local Units. 

•Develop a strong Legislative Committee. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 CONGRATULATIONS 

  

•CONGRATS TO ALL OF SOUTH FULTON SCHOOLS FOR 

ACHIEVING 17 OR MORE MEMBERS 2016-2017 

•Reflections 2016-2017 Winners from TRI-CITIES HS PTSA, 

Jai Bozeman and Salve Black artwork will be on display 

(Student Exhibition) at The High Museum of Art Atlanta, 

from August 24 – September 21, 2017! 

 

 

Kimberly Dove, 

was appointed by 

the Fulton County 

School Board to 

fill the remainder 

of the District 6 

term.  Kimberly, 

replaced 

Catherine Maddox 
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*UPCOMING EVENTS* 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5 Reasons to attend September 9th School of Information 

 
1. Enhance your leadership and communication skills 

2. Share stories and difficulties as a PTSA volunteer 

3. Share good news from your school and community 

4. Learn new ways to engage parents, teachers, students, and principals 

5. Bond with your new or returning PTA Board members and meet your team leader. 

 

 

South Fulton Council PTA 2017-2018 Executive Board & Committee Members 

 
 

Glenda Shivers – President 

404-536-0757 

Vichelle3@yahoo.com 

 

 
Sundiata Omowale – Membership chair 

404-840-2358 

omowaleteaches@me.com 

 
Kela Ward – 1st Vice President 

770-895-0328 

kelaward@hotmail.com 

 
Marilyn Turner Simpson – Communication Chair 

470-848-9883 

marilynco1984@gmail.com 

 
Kimberly Hartwell – 2nd Vice President 

404-344-3010 

Hartwell3@hotmail.com 

 
Annie Gist – Reflection Chair/Consultant 

770-815-6317 

gista@bellsouth.net 

 
Mya Washington – Secretary 

678-437-2699 

Myawashington1@gmail.com 

 

 
 Everlon Buxton – Hospitality Chair 

770-895-0328 

everlonbuxton@yahoo.com 

 
Yvonne Murray – Treasurer 

678-480-0270 

yvonnemurraytroy@yahoo.com 

 
Anita Davis – Parliamentarian 

(H)770-731-0131/678-768-9633(C) 

davisa@fultonschools.org 

 

 

 

Sept. 9 – School of Information (Teaching Museum) 8:30 am – 12:00 noon 

Sept. 21 – Westlake HS PTSA Meeting with Dr. Rose (Superintendent) @ 6:00 pm 

Oct. 21– 10th District Fall Conference, hosted by Atlanta Council 

Nov. 1 – Reflections Submission Deadline @ Teaching Museum (9:00 am – 4:00 pm) 

Nov. 16 – Reflections Reception (Teaching Museum) @ 6:00 pm 

Nov. 30 – Last day to submit Local Unit PTA Audits 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Vichelle3@yahoo.com
mailto:davisa@fultonschools.org

